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Dear Parents, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]With the beginning of the 2019-2020 school year, we’ve welcomed some new students to our ranks- Emma Long and Lindsey Wankulitz who are both starting in first grade, and Travis Fritsch and Karlee Gebadlo who are both in the big Learning Center. As always, we’re very excited to see what God has in store for this coming school year.

 The purpose of the Parent Envelope is to maintain open and constant communication between the school and the home. You will receive a parent envelope each month. The envelope will include any pertinent information concerning school events or any other necessary forms that need filled out. Please be sure to review everything in it, sign and return any necessary documents, and sign and return the Parent Envelope no later than within two school days of receiving it. As our school is set up with a rewards based motivational system, your child will earn merit money for returning the envelope the day after it was sent home. However, as we must have some method of accountability and to teach responsibility, your child will earn a demerit if the parent envelope isn’t returned within 2 school days and an extra demerit for each day after that. I thank you ahead of time for your cooperation.

Enclosed in this month’s Parent Envelope:
	October calendar
	October’s Scripture
	October’s Character Traits
	October Hoagie fundraiser order forms and information
	October 18th  Field trip – A Day at the Farm - Round Hill Farm
	October 22nd Special music class field trip – Westmoreland Symphony
	October 28th Sutersville Vol Fire Dept. field trip–Fire Prevention Month 

Our TCCA Sunday is always the third Sunday of the month. This month it’s Sunday, Oct 20th. The October fundraiser hoagies will be made fresh Saturday Oct. 19 and can be picked up then or TCCA Sunda,y Oct 20th. Any help with making the hoagies will be greatly appreciated. For our hoagie fundraiser, each family is required to sell 20 hoagies or buyout for $60.00. The fundraisers are an important part of what enables us to keep our tuition as low as we can. We’re grateful to the many of you who in past years have sold many more than the minimum required amount, and we’re hopeful that you will be able to continue to do so. 

As always, if you have any questions about the school or anything going on at the school, feel free to call or txt me anytime.

Thank you and God Bless,
Mike Baumiller
724-446-4020 office
724-972-9361 cell
